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HELEN M. PLUM MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

411 S. Main St. • Lombard, IL  60148 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Helen M. Plum 
Memorial Public Library District, which was scheduled to be held on Tuesday, the 17th day 
of December 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Library has been cancelled. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees will occur on Tuesday, January 21st, 
2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Helen M. Plum Memorial Library. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


